Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board

Thursday, May 22, 2025

Dear Ms. Kronas,

As part of building a positive school climate that is inclusive and accepting of all students and
staff, the HWDSB Code of Conduct Policy sets out expectations for behaviour consistent with
the Provincial Code of Conduct. These standards of behaviour apply to all community members
when on school property, in communicating verbally or in writing with the school, and in
activities related to the school community at large.

It has come to the Board's attention that on Wednesday April 9th, 2025, you attended a school
council meeting for Ancaster Secondary School and allegedly engaged in conduct that has
caused harm and is not in compliance with the Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board -
HWDSB policy.

This letter is to advise you that the Board is currently reviewing these allegations. While this
review is taking place, the Board is informing you that your engagement in school council at
Ancaster Secondary School will be paused. Specifically, you are not to be in attendance, either
in person or virtually, for meetings of the Ancaster Secondary School Council.

All communication regarding the process and/or the Board's direction, should be directed to
my office.

Sincerely,

HWDSB
BE YOU. BE EXCELLENT.





